
Date:  November 12, 2022


Meeting Called to Order by: Mike Reichers at 1108 hours


Director, Mike Reichers:  The December Board meeting will be a ride Planning 
meeting.  The Chapter Board positions available to fill is Treasurer and LOH Lead.  We 
received a thank you card from Burroughs thanking us for helping with the Homecoming 
cheerleader’s event. They are looking forward to next year. We are considering on having 
a booth at next year’s Petroglyph festival. We are also thinking about a past members 
reunion Barbeque sometime in the Spring. Moving the Chapter meetings to the first 
Saturday of the month, starting January 2023. ESCHOG Chapter meeting start 
times between the months of November 2022 and March 2023 will commence at 
10:00.


Assistant Director/Activities Officer Mike Williams:   Upcoming rides/Cages are 
welcome

AS OF THIS TIME THERE ARE NO RIDES SCHEDULED

 DON’T’T FORGET THE CHRISTMAS PARTY DEC. 16 AT STAN AND BARBS AT 
5PM.

It’s that time of the year to elect new board members. If anyone is interested let Mike 
Reichers or Mike Williams know.  Mike Williams will coordinate with Toys for Tots for 
the handoff of our toys.  Toys for Tots donations will be acceptable at the Christmas party 
on December 16.  He requested Don to update the names of the Board members on our 
Chapter’s website. 


Treasurer, Sandra Torrence: Turned over all the Treasurer books to Fran to hold until a 
new Treasurer is in place.


Secretary, Fran Williams:  Nothing to report.   


Safety, Stan Austin:  Not present


Membership, Barb Austin:  Not present. 


Webmaster/Historian, Don McCauley:  LOH teahouse gathering is up for viewing on 
Chapter website.  


Photographer, Judy McCauley: Nothing to present.

	 

Meeting adjourned at: 1154 hours


